
‭Greenville Conservation Commission‬
‭November 13, 2023 Meeting Minutes‬

‭The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm.  Present were Marshall Buttrick and Stacy‬
‭DelVal.  The minutes from the last meeting were read and approved.‬

‭Pilgrim Foods - no updates.‬

‭There have been alterations and work done to the dam at #6 Mill.‬

‭Nashua River Watershed - nothing new to report.‬

‭21 Chamberlin Street (#6 Mill) site plan status - still with planning board, nothing new to‬
‭report.‬

‭Natural Resources Inventory - Marshall is continuing to work on this.‬

‭Vacancy on Conservation Commission - not filled yet.‬

‭New Business:‬

‭Conservation Fund:  Money can be accumulated instead of being returned to the‬
‭General Fund at the end of the year.‬

‭Marshall made a motion to request that unexpended funds go into the Conservation‬
‭Fund - Stacy seconded it.  Marshall will be sending a letter to the Treasurer, with a cc to‬
‭Tara Sousa.‬

‭NH Association of Conservation Commissions:  Once again we have been‬
‭invited to join, but will decline due to high fees.‬

‭We received a copy of the Piscataquog Land Conservancy Newsletter.‬

‭The meeting was adjourned at 8 pm.  The next meeting will be Monday, December 11th at‬
‭7pm.‬


